Campbell River Skating Club - AGM 2018 - Registrar’s report
This is the second season Uplifter is used for registration.

The preparation of the new season was quicker than last year because we now know better
how to use the system, and also because we could duplicate sessions from last season and
update them instead of creating them from scratch.

The registration went very smoothly, especially for returning skaters since their account was
already in the system.

The coach was in copy of all new registration which allowed her to be always up to date, and
to check immediately that skaters registered for the right sessions.

This season we had the opportunity to see the waiting list in function as one spot became

available in a session that was full. The system automatically offered it to the first skater in
the waiting list who had a few days to registered before the system would offer the spot to

the next skater in the list.

The new policy about payments due date helped to have less overdue payments.



